
Folksworth C of E (VC) Primary School 

Apreece Road, Folksworth, Peterborough, PE7 3TY 

Headteacher: Michelle Norbury NPQH 

Telephone:  01733 240562 

Email: office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: https://folksworth.eschools.co.uk 

Twitter: @FolksworthCofE 

 

 

 
Monday 27th September 2021  
  
Dear Parents,  
  
On Friday 5th of November, Elm class will be visiting The National Space Centre in Leicester 
as part of our topic: Earth and Space.   
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to enhance their learning and explore many of 
the artefacts on display. We will also watch a 3D show ‘Astronaut’ in the Sir Patrick Moore 
Planetarium.  
  
The coach will aim to leave promptly at 8:30am and we will leave at 2:30pm, estimating our 
arrival back at school to be 4:00pm.  
Your child will require a packed lunch. Please ensure that items do not contain nuts.  
  
We are asking for a contribution of £21.50, which includes entrance fee and coach costs. If 
we do not have sufficient funds to pay for the event, it will be unable to go ahead. Payments 
can be made on Kids Club HQ using this link 
https://folksworthcofe.kidsclubhq.co.uk/rdr?u=book&id=5436&t=2021-09-27 

 
Please ensure that this is paid in full by the 21st of October.  
  
If you have any questions please let me know.  
  
  
  
  
Mrs L. Wright  
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